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Every child is eligible for government funding from the term after they have their third birthday. Some 

children may be eligible for an additional 15 hours of funding. 

In line with our annual costs, rent and fee review we are giving you a half terms notice of the new 

fee structure that will take effect from September 2021.  

Our sessions will be the following each day: 

Session Start Finish Voluntary contribution 
for consumables 

Snack 
contribution 

Funding 
hours 

allowed 

Morning 9.00am 12.00noon £7.50 50p 3 

Lunch 9.00am 1.00pm £10.00 50p 4 

Full Day 9.00am 2.45pm £17.50* £1.00 5 

*This includes a fee of £5.44 for the additional unfunded 45 minute session, based on our hourly 

rate of £7.25. 

As a non- profit making charity the voluntary contribution enables us to provide our continued 

outstanding care and for Acorns nursery to remain sustainable. For clarity this contribution is 

greatly appreciated and allows for our continued provision so that we can facilitate exciting art 

and craft, resources and cooking to enhance your child’s pre-school experience. 

You will notice from the table above that we have separated our snack charges. We pride 

ourselves in offering a nutritious, enticing and varied snack, morning and afternoon, a 

combination of vegetables, fruit, protein and carbohydrates. It is important that you know that 

you can send your child with their own daily snack rather than pay this element of the fees. 

If you have any queries about fees or voluntary contributions please talk to Beatty or Ali. 

Any extra sessions that your child attends Acorns nursery over your funded hours will be 

charged at the following rates: 

Session Start Finish Unfunded Session rate 

Morning 9.00am 12.00noon £21.75 

Lunch 9.00am 1.00pm £29.00 

Full Day 9.00am 2.45pm £41.70 
These charges are based on an hourly rate of £7.25 

 


